
 
 

Creekside Church of the Brethren 
May 25, 2025, 9:30 a.m. 

creeksidecob.com 

 

PRELUDE  

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS Pastor Rosanna 

*CALL TO WORSHIP:  on screen   Cary Kelsey 

*OPENING SONG:   76 blue “Praise, I will praise you, Lord” 

*OPENING PRAYER:  on screen   

CHILDREN’S STORY:   Roger Neal 
(Sing “Praise him, praise him” as children come forward.) 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

CALL TO PRAYER:   75 Sing the Story “Blessed be the name” 

MORNING PRAYER  

SONG:   111 Renew “I will sing of the mercies” 

SCRIPTURE READING:    Isaiah 61:1-3 

MESSAGE:  “Spread it Around” Pastor Rosanna 

*CLOSING SONG:   402 blue “Christian, let your burning light” 

*BENEDICTION 

*Please stand as you are able 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 25, 2025 

Upcoming Events 

Monday May 26 Office closed; Memorial Day 

Thursday May 29 Seed to Feed Garden workday, 9:00 am 

All week  Roofing continues 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Jason Ward 

• John Zerbe 

• Heather Kercher & family 

• Sympathies to the family of John Berkebile.  John passed away on 

Monday morning, May 19. 

 

CREEKSIDE SHARING: 

• Today is the last Sunday to bring jars of peanut butter and jelly for CCS.  

Smaller jars, around 15 oz., are best to give out at the food pantry.  

Thank you! 

• Thanks to those who helped plant in the Seed to Feed garden, and those 

who worked with container gardens this past week. 

• A June “Faith Working Through Love” calendar is included with the 

June Connection.  There are extra copies on the ushers’ table.  This was 

created by Annual Conference moderator Dava Hensley. 

• Let Marita know by Monday, June 9 if you would like to begin a 

Messenger subscription (send her an email at creeksidecob@gmail.com 

or leave a note on her desk).  If you already have a subscription, check 

your email for info from the Creekside office about re-subscribing. 

Messenger publishes 10 issues/year.  The cost is $14.50 for one year, or 

$27 for two years.    

 

COMING UP: 

• Next Sunday, June 1: Chris Garner, Executive Director of Hearts 

United for Bristol (HUB) will be our guest speaker. 

 


